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Social Emotional Learning 
We have focused some of our professional development of Social Emotional Learning 
to start the year. We are working with our students so that all of their needs are met in 
order for them to focus on their own learning. Part of the PD was on helping students to 
express their feelings and emotions. We tied this in to our writing development by 
having students begin journaling 2 times a week in the K-2 classroom. Through these 
efforts we hope to teach the students the vocabulary to express their feelings fully and 
accurately, and to increase writing opportunities in a way that allows them to express 
their own thoughts and ideas. 
 
 
Parent Meeting: 
We held our first Parent Teacher Committee meeting of the year on September 13, 
2023. We discussed events and field trips that we would like to have, and fundraising 
ideas for them. Parents also brought up some concerns they had regarding community 
access to the school, and student activities. Through the meeting we were able to 
recruit a parent who is willing to coach volleyball and both boys and girls basketball this 
year. 
 
 
 
 
 



Attendance 
September 1-29, 2023 
 
Total enrollment: 25

K 99.02% 
1st 88.88% 
3rd  87.64% 
4th 91.01% 
5th 100%  
6th 92.58% 
 
Total: 91.89% 
 
Staff Attendance- 
80%- due to one employee on leave for the month for birth of her child. 
 
 
Aimsweb Assessment: 
The fall baseline assessment was conducted throughout September.  Listed below is 
the fall data. 
 
Math 
 K-2 3-6 
Tier 1 3 7 
Tier 2 2 2 
Tier 3 4 4 
 
 
Reading 
 K-2 3-6 
Tier 1 4 5 
Tier 2 3 3 
Tier 3 2 5 
 



 
 
 
 

 


